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Media Release  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
11 July 2024 
 
Australian Wildlife Society Establishes a New National Education Centre Office 
 
The President of the Australian Wildlife Society, Mr Stephen Grabowski JP, announced 
today that he was delighted to advise our members that the Society had now secured 
a new permanent national Education Centre Office for the Society in Queen Street 
Campbelltown, New South Wales. 
 
He said, “After some 115 years, the Society now has a new permanent home from 
which to operate and promote wildlife conservation and environmental education 
programs across Australia.” 
 
Stephen said he was pleased that the new office was in the Macarthur region of 
Western Sydney, as it is a dynamic and growing area of influence for today’s 
generation of conservation-minded people. 
 
“We want to engage with all like-minded wildlife conservation groups to form new 
alliances to save our native wildlife for the next generation of young Australians”, he 
said. 
 
The New National Education Centre Office will officially open on Tuesday, 20 August 
2024. 
 
Australian Wildlife Society, formed in 1909, is a national not-for-profit wildlife 
conservation organisation.  Its mission is to conserve Australia’s Wildlife (flora and 
fauna) through national environmental education, public awareness, advocacy, and 
community involvement.   
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